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PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES
Wednesday-Thursday, October 9-10

UPCOMING EVENTS
October 7-11

Book Fair

October 8
Grandparent’s Day
8:00am-10:30am

October 9-10
Parent Teacher Conferences

October 11
Reflections Due

October 14
PTA Skate Night

5:30-8:30pm

October 16
Minimal Day
EB 8:00-11:30
LG 9:15-12:45

October 17-21
Fall Break

October 22-25
Red Ribbon Week

October 28
School Picture Make-Up

October 31
Halloween Parades
EB 8:15am  LG 2:30

Morning Kinder 9:30

It’s hard to believe we have been in school long enough for parent-teacher conference 
time to be here!  Please schedule your appointment if you have not done so already.  On 
Monday, teachers will make appointments for those still not scheduled.  Please make ev-
ery effort to attend conferences.  Our teachers enjoy the opportunity to make this connec-
tion with you, but more importantly, it gives you both a time to communicate about the 
great things your child is doing in class and discuss any questions or concerns.
Sometimes it may be necessary for a more in depth conversation than 10 minutes will al-
low.  Teachers are happy to schedule an additional meeting or phone visit at a later date if 
necessary.  Thank you for your understanding and helping our teachers have time to meet 
with all parents on each evening of conferences. 

The PTA had a very successful Carnival fundraiser. We appreciate all 
who supported us in attending and volunteering, donating, or bidding 
on silent auction baskets for this event. I can’t begin to say how much 
I appreciate those who volunteered! I was deeply touched to see how
many people stepped forward to help! A huge shout out to Amanda Barlow and Bucky Holmstead for 
helping organize and gather volunteers. I also want to thank my board for working so hard on every 
aspect of this event. The money raised from the carnival will allow us to fund so many great activi-
ties, and programs.

On Monday October 14th 5:30-8:30 the Fox Hollow PTA is paying for your family’s entrance to the 
Sandy Classic Skate Center. Roller Skates are included with your entrance. Roller blades, food, and 
games are an additional cost. You may also bring a scooter with you, if you prefer.

We are looking for a PTA member to be our Treasurer Elect. This will give you the chance to train 
under the current Treasurer and be more prepared to take on all responsibilities next year. If you are 
interested please contact Jennie Best by email at jenniesbest@gmail.com

DID YOU KNOW? In September PTA 
-Set up and started the PTA provided Take Home Library program. Thank you to Christine Hutchings 
for managing this great program and those volunteers switching out the books.
-Set up this years Emergency Kits. Thank you to Genevieve Simpson and her great team for making 
sure each classroom has food in case of an emergency.
-Held a successful Green Ribbon (safety awareness) Week
-Helped with Vision Screenings
-Kicked off the PTA Reflections art contest

BOOK FAIR GRANDPARENT’S DAY
Tuesday, October 8th 8:00-10:30am
We love seeing granparents, or anyone “GRAND” in our students’ lives come to school!  
Grandparents’ Day is a day for Grands to come, enjoy a light breakfast of a muffin and 
juice with their grandchildren.  Students should go to class as usual so attendance 
may be taken, even if they come together.  Otherwise, when “Grands” get here 
someone will meet them just inside the doors where they can wait until a runner 
brings their grandchild to meet them. It’s a magical time for the kids and they look 
forward to it every year.  We hope to see all our “Grands” next Tuesday morning!


